
 
 
 
 
1 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
To find out if your child is eligible for free school meals please click on the relevant link below, depending on which 
council area you live in. 
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals, the school will get extra funding for your child’s education when your 
application has been accepted. 
 
If your child is moving schools you must inform the council of your child’s new school in order for the free school 
meals entitlement to continue. If your child is in Year 6 and joining us in September you can contact the council now 
to let them know. 
 
Once your application has been approved please contact the school with your Free School Meal reference number. 
 
Liverpool 
https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/ 
 
Knowsley 
https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/residents/education-and-schools/school-meals-and-menus 
For Knowsley you will need to fill in the “Out of Borough Schools” application form as Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
comes under Liverpool City Council. 
 
Sefton 
https://www.sefton.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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